
 

 

POSTPONEMENT OF CBSE EXAMS 

Dear Parent, 

As the Kuwait Government has strictly enforced the closure of all schools, the CBSE 

Examinations from 13th March, 2020 (Friday) of Class X and XII are cancelled until further 

notice. The CBSE Regional officer has been contacted and the cancelled exams will be 

rescheduled as and when it is permitted.  

 

The new schedule will be made available to you as soon as it’s received from the CBSE and any 

other updates in this regard from CBSE will also be informed to you instantly.  Until then, please 

avoid stress, be safe and take care of the well-being of our beloved students and your entire 

family. 

 

With best regards, 

 

Dr. V. Binumon 

Principal 

ICSK Senior         Date: 12/03/2020 

 

 

Note : All ICSK circulars are sent through ICSK Cloud app and school will not be 

responsible for any communication that is circulated by any other media. 


